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Letter from the Board
Thank you to everyone who came out to the pool 
for the WOC Meet and Greet! We enjoyed meeting 
everyone and discussing the logistics and vision for 
the pool moving forward. 

Be looking for more information in the coming 
months as we continuously work towards creating a 
plan to put in front of the neighborhood.

The website has all the minutes from 2022 uploaded 
for anyone to review. We are working toward putting 
all the minutes from the last 6 years up by the end of 
the month for everyone to review the historical.

We look forward to seeing you at the next WOC 
meeting on Tuesday, June 21 at 6pm at the 
Westchester Pool Pavilion.

2022 Westchester Owners Committee Trustees

Michael Williams - President
president@westchesterhouston.org

Ryan Renfro - Vice President
vicepresident@westchesterhouston.org

Russell Pae - Secretary
secretary@westchesterhouston.org

Andrea Stevens - Treasurer
treasurer@westchesterhouston.org

Kristie Tobin - Legal
legal@westchesterhouston.org

Dave Anderson - Trash and Pest Control
trashservices@westchesterhouston.org

Joe Strong - Maintenance
maintenance@westchesterhouston.org

Erin Fulweber - Security
security@westchesterhouston.org

Natalie Hightower - Westchester RAP Editor
rap@westchesterhouston.org

June WOC Meeting - Tuesday, June 21 
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Bloom Where You are Planted
Yard of the Month and Gardening Tips

Matthew and Jennifer Harbison
14715 River Forest Dr

This is beginning to be the best time to buy crape 
myrtles, since it is better to buy them in full bloom to 
be sure you’re getting the colors you want. Be sure to 
take note of their mature sizes and how well they will 
fit in the area you want them to fill as they grow to 
their natural size. Plan to follow the recommendation 
of gardening professionals by gently shaping and 
removing unwanted trunks each year rather than an 
unnecessary early spring “topping” that delays their 
first blooms.

While adequately watering plants during our hot 
summer months, avoid over watering plants which 
prefer dryish soil such as cacti and other succulents, 
bougainvilleas, geraniums, ixoras, kalanchoes, 
moonflowers, and morning glories.

Some of the most heat tolerant annuals for color for 
sunny areas include moss rose, penta, angelonia, 

hybrid purslane, cleome, Dahlberg daisy, and 
gomphrenas for flowers and purple fountaingrass, 
copper plant, ornamental sweet potatoe, amaranthus, 
alternantheras, and firebush for foliage. For shady 
areas they include wax and Dragon Wing begonia 
and flowering tobacco for flowers and caladiums and 
coleus for foliage.

For any plants showing iron-deficiency (plants with 
yellowed leaves but dark green veins which are most 
prominent on the newest growth at the ends of the 
branches) apply a combination iron/soil acidifier 
product. Keep iron products off concrete and other 
surfaces since the iron content can cause stains.

If pruning trees, try to avoid trimming oaks until after 
mid-July to minimize the chance of spreading oak wilt 
fungus.



Neighbor News
In Our Schools

Nottingham Elementary

Help the NHE Capital Campaign meet its $500k 
fundraising goal before July 1! The school is raising 
funds as part of the school’s rebuild to fund things 
like replacing playground equipment outside of 
the standard district package and other preferred 
upgrades.

Please visit https://nottinghampta.membershiptoolkit.
com/new-build to learn more about the initiative and 
to donate today!

Spring Branch ISD

Enrollment is now open for the 2022-2023 school 
year. Go to Springbranchisd.com to register.

Thank you to everyone who came out to the Spring Cookout!



Upcoming Neighborhood Events

Westchester Dolphins 

The next home swim meet will be Saturday, June 18 
starting at 9am

The end of season pool party will be Saturday, June 
25 at 5:30pm. More info is here: https://westchester-
dolphins.swimtopia.com/swim_meets

Monthly HOA Meetings

The next HOA meeting will be Tuesday, June 21 at 
6pm at the Westchester pool pavilion.

Shelley N. Filla, REALTOR®
COMPASS

12525 Memorial Drive, Suite 350
Houston TX 77024

m: 713.725.5454

Show your patriotic pride while 
supporting our Nottingham Knights! 

For $50 per year you will receive 
a flag in your front yard for six 

patriotic holidays.

Order by June 24 to receive your flag 
in time for 4th of July distribution. 

Learn more and order your flag today at 
https://flagfundraisersoftexas.com/nhe

ERIN LUMPKIN
C: 713.446.9904 | O: 713.461.9393
erinlumpkinrealtor@gmail.com

erinlumpkinrealtor.com

Westchester Pool Season
User season: June 1, 2022-May 21, 2023

Westchester Resident Pool User Fees:  $175
Nottingham Forest 8 / Westchester Villas:  $425

All pool and tennis court users must pay the user fee and 
sign the mandatory waiver, now available online!

Sign your waiver and pay at 
https://www.westchesterhouston.org/pool-and-tennis

or contact Ruth Parks at 281.753.3564




